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Message to parents and carers from  
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Don’t send them if:

They are sick.
They have a health 
problem and you want to 
talk to your doctor first.

I am confident it is safe for them to return because:

We have a low rate of 
community spread in SA. Borders are still closed.

Lots of the community  
has been tested.

Good social distancing  
and hygiene.

To keep schools safe we are:

Increasing cleaning.
Making sure there  
is soap, sanitiser  
and tissues available.

Not having  
large gatherings.

Teaching kids to  
not spread germs.

It is safe to send your child or children back to school,  
kindy and day care.


